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Peab builds rental apartments in Trelleborg 
 

Peab has been commissioned to build rental apartments in Trelleborg. The customer is  
Sjöormen AB, a wholly owned subsidiary of Alsingevallen, and the contract is worth SEK 101 
million.  
 
The new apartments will be located southeast of Stortorget on the Nygatan side in Trelleborg. The 
project comprises building two tower blocks with basements that are six respectively ten stories.  
Floors 10 and 11 will be suited for venues. A total of 34 rental apartments will be built. 

"We’re very proud to have been entrusted with building more homes in Trelleborg and to contribute 
with our expertise. This is a great example of our local community building," says Peter Lindstedt, 
Region Manager Peab. 

"We’re happy and proud that Stadsparkshusen is finally getting started and we have signed leases for 
most of the premises. There will be a restaurant on the first floor and a dental clinic on the second," 
says Bengt Nilsson, owner of Alsingevallen. 

The project is a turnkey contract. Construction will begin in January 2025 and is expected to be 
completed in February 2027.  

The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2024. 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 72 533 31 45 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 14,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a local 
presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday life where it's lived. 
Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. The Peab share is listed on 
Nasdaq Stockholm. 


